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Strategic Plan Community Consultation & Engagement N\
Phase Begins

The Municipality of Strathroy-Caradoc and the Police Services Board have, through their work
on their strategic plans, established preliminary strategic priorities.

The Municipality and Police Services Board are excited to now share the Preliminary Council
Strateqic Priorities and Preliminary Police Services Board Strategic Priorities with the
community.

We recognize the importance of community partnerships and the need for the community
to work together to achieve shared goals. We also recognize there is no substitute for the
understanding gained from the community and capturing the ideas generated by talking to
people.

Throughout the month of February, the Municipal Strategic Planning Associates (MSPA) team
will be consulting with a broad group of community associations and organizations for both the
Municipality and the Police Services Board.

The goal of these extensive community consultations is to obtain robust, diverse and
meaningful input from the community to help Council and the Police Services Board set
priorities and make the best choices possible for Strathroy-Caradoc.

Once the community consultations are complete, a Consultation Report will be provided to

the Municipality and Police Services Board to help them continue to refine their preliminary
priorities. All of this work will lead to an update to the Municipality’'s Strategic Plan and the

production of a new Strategic Plan for the Police Services Board.

The Municipality and Police Services Board are looking forward to hearing your thoughts and
acquiring your input on this important initiative.
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